
 

                      MINERAL POINT UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT       POLICY 521 

 

STAFF INVOLVEMENT IN DECISION-MAKING 

 The Board of Education recognizes the value of school employees and appreciates their 

input in decisions that could improve the district and in difficult decisions where the goal is to 

minimize the adverse affect on the district.  

 Employees with ideas for improving the district or saving the district money are 

encouraged to make their ideas known by communicating them with the building principal or 

the District Administrator.  The District Administrator should develop channels to encourage 

employees to communicate their thoughts regarding the school’s operation.  The District 

Administrator shall weigh employees input with care and shall keep the Board informed.  

 In the development of rules, regulations and arrangements for the operation of the 

school system, the District Administrator shall include in the planning stage, whenever feasible, 

those employees who will be affected by such provisions.  

 Employees are encouraged and welcome to attend all public school board meetings.  
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